
 

  

 

 

 

 
ATHLETIC ADVISORY COMMITTEE DISCUSSION 

In our efforts to continue to increase communication and opportunities for community input,  
staff is recommending the formation of a Youth Sports Advisory Committee to further engage 
our constituents and provide an opportunity for feedback.   
 
Superintendent of Recreation Esposito presented a set of by-laws and a general outline of 
committee members for the Youth Sports Advisory Committee stating that it would be set up 
similarly but not identical to other Park District Committees- Citizens’ Finance Committee, 
Ackerman Sports and Fitness Committee and the Environmental Advisory Committee.  Esposito 
discussed the highlights of the committee and its by-laws. The Committee would consist of nine 
(9) members who reside within the Park District boundaries and would be based on the current 
co-chairs of each athletic committee representing Glen Ellyn Football, Baseball, Softball, House 
and Travel Soccer, Lacrosse, Cheerleading, Rugby and Field Hockey.  Esposito discussed the 
appointment terms of committee members, Park Board and staff representation and roles as 
well as approximate time commitment.  The purpose of this committee would be to review the 
overall operation of Glen Ellyn Park District youth sports programming in entirety and serve in an 
advisory capacity to make recommendations to the Board, staff and the Park District. 
 
The Park Board of Commissioners briefly discussed the presented by-laws and look forward to 
enactment of this Committee following approval at the next board meeting. 
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